

Welcome to One World Aquatics Swim School!

ONE WORLD Aquatics Denver, CO www.oneworldaquatics.com

A few reminders:

- It is best to get here 10-15 minutes early so that all children are ready to get in the water at the scheduled time!
- All children must have on a bathing suit. Goggles are required and are used frequently in our curriculum. Long
 hair must be up and out of the child's face.
- Remember to bring your towel!
- Please check your child in for every class at the front desk. There will be a lesson sign-in sheet. Please place a check mark next to your child's name.
- We ask that all parents please stay in the Parent Resource Room during the swim lesson.
- If you have to miss a lesson, please notify the Program Director. No make-ups will be given; however, we do wish to know when children will be absent.
- ALL CHILDREN MUST EXIT THE POOL AFTER LESSONS ARE OVER. THE LESSON PAYMENT DOES NOT INCLUDE SWIMMING BEFORE OR AFTER LESSONS!
- If you have any questions or concerns, at any time, please feel free to speak to the Program Director, Michelle Phelps (MP). MP may also be reached at 303-220-8282 or mp@oneworlddive.com

WE LOOK FORWARD TO WORKING WITH YOU AND YOUR CHILDREN!

Tracking progression:

The students will track achievement of skills in their personal record book. These books will be kept at One World Dive & Travel during a swim lesson session and released to the parents at the end of the session. Parents are encouraged to read through the books and participate in the tracking of the child's progression. Instructors will meet with students at the end of every lesson to check off skills achieved. Students who continue in the PADI Swim School are expected to bring their personal record books to every swim lesson session. It is very important that personal record books be stored in a safe place. To purchase a new book will cost \$6.50.

<u> After lessons:</u>

Students will learn faster if they participate on a consistent basis. Parents should take an active role in their child's aquatic experience. Parents must keep reinforcing skills learned. Practice makes permanent!